
Shenandoah Valley Elementary PTO Update 
September 2018 

https://www.parkwayschools.net/domain/618  
Facebook page:  https://www.facebook.com/shenandoahvalleypto/  

 
Welcome back, and hope you all had a fantastic summer!  This year, we will be sending out every other month 
PTO updates that will prepare you for the months ahead at Shenandoah Valley.  If we have an immediate need 
for volunteers, PTO will send out a short email blast asking for specific help at that time. 
 
 
Thank you for the great turnout at the Boo HooWoo Hoo Breakfast on the first day of school!  Not many people 
crying but it was great to talk with you for few minutes before you had to get on with your day!!  Look below to 
found out how you can help at Shenandoah Valley Elementary. 
 
 
Thank you to Carrie Crooker, Allison Galanti, Kay Lundry, Sarita Sudheer, Lisa Villareal and Danielle Mosley 
our chair for Picture Day Committee for helping with our School Pictures last week!! 
 
 
 
Back to School Carnival – Friday, September 7, 2018, 6:00-8:00 p.m. 
We will still have the Carnival Rain or Shine!! You will receive a text message on Friday to let you know if we 
are going to have it inside or outside.  There will be carnival games sponsored by the Girl Scout and Boy Scout 
troops at SVE, Bouncy House, the Kona Ice truck selling snow cones, a concession stand (selling water, hot 
dogs, popcorn, and chips), and a cake walk.  We need lots of bakers to bring baked goods for the cake walk!  If 
you are interested in volunteering to help or bring a baked good, please contact Sonya Land ( 
sonya@mathisfun.org )our chair for Back to School Carnival.  
 
 
 
Spirit Wear 
Order forms are due this Friday September 7, 2018. Please contact Missy Bredbenner missyjane6@gmail.com 
or Kay Lundry kaylundry@gmail.com with any questions. 
 
 
 
 
Volunteer Committees 
Are you interested in volunteering at Shenandoah?  We ask every family to give some amount of time to our 
school regardless of whether you can spare a little or a lot!  We have ongoing committees as well as one day 
commitments.  Your contributions help to make your child’s education even more meaningful.  Please sign up 
for committees: http://signup.com/go/GYfTqz by this Friday, September 7, 2018. Even if you were on a 
committee last year, please re-sign up!  
 
 
 
Room Party Dues 
Your child’s party dues envelope was due last Friday and if you forgot due to the Labor Day weekend. You still 
have time so go head and send it in by this Friday September 7, 2018.  The party dues help covers the cost of 
the three class parties we have this year – Fall, Winter, and Spring.   



 
 
 
PTO Executive Board 
The following are our Board members for the year.  If you are interested in holding any of these positions next 
year, please reach out to me at shanesteven01@gmail.com or 407-256-0537 call/text.  We are always looking 
for new people with new ideas to share! 
 
President – Steven Shane 
Vice President – Valerie Harris 
Treasurer – Michele Duvall 
Assistant Treasurer – Katie Lail 
Corresponding Secretary – Shilpa Rao 
Recording Secretary – Danielle Mosley 
Past President – Sonya Land 
 
 
Save the Date 
Friday, September 7, 2018 – Back to School Carnival, 6-8pm 
Wednesday, September 12, 2018 – Chick-Fil-A fundraiser, 4-8 p.m. 
Wednesday, September 18, 2018 -  Papa John’s a portion of your order will be donated to SVE 
Monday-Thursday, October 1-4, 2018 – Book Fair,SVE Library, 4-5pm daily, 4-8pm on Thursday,Oct.4 
Thursday, October 11, 2017 – Family Kickball Game, Blacktop, 5-630pm 
Saturday, October 13, 2018 – Beautification, SVE entryway,8am- noon 
Friday, October 26, 2018 – Trunk or Treat, Blacktop, 6-8pm 
Friday, October 31, 2018 – Fall Class Party, Classrooms, 2:55- 4:00pm 
Be Smart Presentation Learn more about the BE SMART Campaign http://besmartforkids.org  
Friday, December 7, 2018 Dance Party, GYM, 6:30- 8 pm 
Thursday, December 20, 2018 Winter Assembly 
Friday, January 11, 2018 – Bingo Night 
Saturday, February 9, 2018 – Trivia Night 
Thursday, February 21, 2018 – Talent Show Auditions, Gym, 4:30 – 7pm 
Saturday, February 23, 2018– Pancake Breakfast  
 


